
 

DATE:   September 16, 2014 
 
TO:  Board of Mayor and Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Eric Stuckey, City Administrator  
  David Parker, P.E., City Engineer/CIP Executive 

  Paul Holzen, P.E., Director of Engineering 

  
SUBJECT:   
..title 

Consideration Of A Professional Services Agreement (COF Contract 2014-0248) With Gresham Smith And 

Partners For Right Of Way Plan Revisions Associated With The Franklin Road Project, From 1700 Feet South Of 
Moores Lane (SR 441) To Concord Road (SR 253), For A Lump Sum Fee OF $7,000 
..body 

Purpose 
The purpose of this memorandum is to provide the Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA) with information to 
consider a professional services agreement with Gresham Smith and Partners for the right-of-way plan revisions 
associated with the Franklin Road Project. 

 
Background 
BOMA approved an agreement between the Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT), the City of 
Brentwood and City of Franklin on March 6th, 2013 to acquire all Rights-of-Way and Easements needed for the 
project. City staff has requested modifications to the plans as reviewed during a recent field review meeting with 
TDOT and the Gresham Smith and Partners.  These modifications generally include the addition of a 6’buffer 
zone between the curb line on the east side of the roadway and the proposed 10’ multi-use path.  This buffer zone 
is essential to ensure the safety of the general public and allow a location for signage, mailboxes, utilities, etc. 

 
Financial Impact 
The cost associated with this revision is a lump sum fee of $7,000.   

 
Recommendation 
. .rec  

Staff recommends approval of COF Contract 2014-0248 contingent upon final review and approval by the law 
department. 

 


